
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tel 020 7735 4154              Email office@theparkcollege.org           Website www.theparkcollege.org
  

Date: 29.4.22 
 
Dear All,  
  
We had a great start to the summer term.  
 
Punctuality: Thank you so much for the improved punctuality this week. It is great to see students arriving and 
starting their sessions on time.  
 
Mobile Phones: Students have adjusted well to restricting their phone use at break times.  
 
Sports Kits: Reminder to please bring in clothes to change for fitness sessions which take place every day.  
 
Vegan Talk and Demonstration:  
We had a lady give a presentation and demonstration from Animal Aid about veganism and how to prepare 
cheap vegan meals. The students cooked a delicious vegan chili and rice today which was enjoyed by all.  
 
Parent/ Carer Surveys: Thank you for returning your surveys. We will read them and respond and action 
anything mentioned. We really do appreciate your feedback. Please do feel free to ring the college to speak to 
the tutor at any time. They will ring you back as soon as possible. 
 
Autism Voice Workshops: Some students will have the opportunity to attend jewellery making and Baking- 
cake decorating sessions if they are interested. It will be a 6-week course and we will send permission forms to 
the students who showed an interest. The focus is on teaching them skills that they can use in the future as a 
job/ career.  
 
Bank Holiday Monday: Reminder college is closed on Monday 2nd May 2022 
 
RSE: Students have started RSE sessions where they will be exploring relationships and sex education. Please 
do let us know if you have any questions or would like to speak to Nick about it.  
 
Online Safety: Nick is offering a session on online safety for you to attend next Friday 6th May 2022 at 10-
11am. Please come to the main door.  
 
I hope you have a lovely long weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Catriona Guyler-Kone 

Acting Principal 
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